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PO Box 201800 1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian; Erin Fashoway, State GIS Coordinator  
    
Date: November 29, 2018  
 
Re: Recommendation for approval of the FY '20 Land Information Plan 

from the Montana Land Information Advisory Council   
 
The Montana Land Information Advisory Council (MLIAC) recommends adoption of the 
FY '20 Land Information Plan as approved at their November 15, 2018 meeting.  
 
A summary of updates to the Land Plan along with public comments received about the 
plan during the 30-day comment period was prepared for MLIAC.  That summary is 
included with Commission meeting materials.  
 
We respectfully submit the plan to the Commission with a recommendation for approval 
at the December Commission meeting. 


